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Dear Sant Nirankari Mission,  
  
Happy New Year!  The Dulles South Food Pantry would like to thank you for the 475 lbs 
you donated on 1/4/23.  
 
As the number of guests we serve continues to grow, we are grateful for the 
generosity of our donors who support our mission of Neighbors Feeding Neighbors. 
During a time when many are struggling to put food on their tables, please know what a 
difference you've made! 
 
Please see our latest newsletter at dsfp.org to learn more about the latest news at the 
Pantry. 
 
Warmly, 
Andi Huppert 
 
  
The DSFP is a non profit organization in accordance with Section 501c3 of the Internal 
Revenue Code.  Our Tax ID is 47-2847067.  This letter will serve as your receipt for 
2023 tax purposes and certify that you did not receive any goods or services in 
exchange for your donation. 
 


